
 

Up and coming events 
17th April 2024 – Jempson’s Trip 
17th April 2024 – Rocking Reg 2pm – 3pm 
18th April 2024 – COVID-19 Vaccination Boosters 
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OT Students 
 

Sadly in February, 
we said farewell 
to Mashud and 
Sarah our most 
recent 
Occupational 
Therapy students 
from Brighton 
University. 
 
They worked 
closely with staff 
and residents to 
bring new ideas 
and ways to 
support our 
residents’ 
emotional and 
physical needs. 
We wish them 
luck and hope 
they will return 
to visit us soon.  

Activities 

This March saw a variety of 
activities in the home. 

Residents enjoyed some 
challenging chair exercises. 

 

Ann won our Easter bonnet 
competition which was 
judged by Carol our 
responsible individual. Well 
done Ann! 

Some of the 
residents got 
creative to 
make some 
lovely woolly 
sheep. 

 

We celebrated Red Nose Day 
with a few fun games. 

 

 

Meet the team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month we 
are meeting 
Edith who has 
been a member 
of the Peasmarsh 
team for 9 years 
since 2015 

Edith is an 
passionate Elvis 
fan and during 
her spare time 
she enjoys 
spending time 
with her children 
and 
grandchildren. 

Pat and Barbara both celebrated their 
birthdays with us this month. 

We wish them many happy returns              


